
Blackwater Community School 
(oo’s-kuhk-kee’heem’dahm-Mash’chah’mah’koot) 

August 22 to Sept 2, 2022 

Shopol Es’big Mashath  to  

Vashai Gakidag Mashath  

Quality Education Begins Here! 

BIG NEWS 
(Ge’e –Haichuagith) 

1.Download the QR Code reader app 
in your Apple or Google Play store 
(Free to download!)  

2. Scan the code! 

GILA RIVER INDIAN COMMUNITY HOTLINE 
FOR COVID-19 

(520)550-6079 

Title One Information Meeting 
5:30 PM, Virtual on Zoom 

Early Dismissal- 1 pm 

COVID Testing 

1 

Monday - 08-22:   

(Lunas) 

Tuesday - 08-23:                   

(Go:k-Thash) 

Wednesday - 08-24  

(Vaik-Thash) 

Thursday - 08-25:           

(Gi:ik-Thash) 

Friday - 08-26: 

(Vialas)  

 

No School– F.A.C.E. & Preschool 

 

 

Early Dismissal- 1 pm 

Monday - 08-29:   

(Lunas) 

Tuesday - 08-30:                   

(Go:k-Thash) 

Wednesday - 08-31:  

(Vaik-Thash) 

Thursday - 09-01:           

(Gi:ik-Thash) 

Friday - 09-02: 

(Vialas)  

 

 

No School– F.A.C.E. & Preschool 

"A little consideration, a little thought for 

others, makes all the difference." -- Eeyore 

(Winnie the Pooh) 



Dear Parents and Guardians 

I would like to welcome each student and yourself in our new school year 2022-

23. Blackwater Community School has amazing, dedicated, and caring employees 

who go the extra mile to ensure quality education is taught to all our children en-

rolled at our school. We are all very proud of our new school campus and em-

ployees.  

School Administration and teachers have reviewed last year’s academic data of 

our students specifically in the areas of reading and mathematics. It is quite obvi-

ous that due to the Covid-19 situation in our community, most of our students 

need extra help in those two core areas of the curriculum.  This is one of the 

main reasons why Blackwater School believes in educating students five days a 

week. We are planning to start After School Programs next month which will in-

clude academic remedial and enrichment activities for all students. I would like 

to encourage you all to sign up your child for these afterschool programs.  

We firmly believe that our students deserve the best quality education, and to 

make that happen we must work together as a team.  Your active participation in 

the educational journey of your child will make a huge difference! 

Thanks again for your continuing support to our school and we appreciate it very 

much. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jagdish Sharma 

Principal 


